
 

 

Celebrate Hyun Jin Moon's Family Peace Association's Birthday with Us! 
 
Howard Self 
November 30, 2021 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Celebrate FPA's Birthday with Us! 

  

This week, we celebrate the 4th Anniversary of Family Peace Association's 

Inauguration! We would like to take this opportunity to thank YOU for being a 

valuable part of FPA-USA community and network. Our work to build a world of  



 

 

 

 

peace through God-centered families is that much more meaningful and 

enjoyable with your participation and contribution.  

 

Today, on #GivingTuesday, people worldwide are celebrating generosity by 

donating to their favorite charities. Please consider giving to FPA-USA today as 

we rekindle our efforts and recommit to our mission through the reminder of the 

inaugural anniversary. 

 

Thank you for doing your part in making a difference! 

 

Best, 

 

Family Peace Association-USA 

 

DONATE TODAY  

 

 

 

Forward this newsletter to a friend!  
 

 

    

 

 

  

 
 

 

 



Online Donation to the Family Peace Association

Donate to

Family Peace Association

 

$500.00
USD

$250.00
USD

$150.00
USD  

Other Amount

General Donation
Use this donation for

Make this a monthly donation

Donate with PayPal

Donate with a Debit or Credit Card
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